
CITY OF RAHWAY
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE

ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT

Please be advised that the Zoning Board of Adjustment of the City of Rahway, New Jersey, will be
cancelling its regularly scheduled meeting of Monday, August 15th, 2022 at 7:00 p.m.

Adequate notice of this meeting, as required by the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, also 
known as the Sunshine Law, has been provided by an Annual Notice sent to the City’s official 
newspaper NJ Star Ledger on January 8th 2022 and posted on the bulletin board of the Municipal 
Complex, posted on the City website, and filed with the Clerk of the City.




